
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 
Board Meeting April 24, 2019 

 
Board of Directors  
 
President, Richard Hillyer W2RWH                            Program Director, Joe Mustion KG4WLG 
Vice President, Richard Wiczalkowski KD4WMR     Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV 
Treasurer, Ed Blecher KD2LAU                                    Station Trustee, Bob Goldberg WA4M 
Secretary, Judy Wozniak K4WOZ 
 
Richard Hillyer, President, called the meeting to order at 1 PM.  He agreed to forward 
appropriate emails from the Emergency Committee and their frequencies.  
 
Treasurer Report:  Ed reported that there are 68 members and the Treasury Balance is 
$4,887.48.    
 
General Business:  Ed reported that the Spring Picnic was a success.  Thank you to Mr. Bob 
Goldberg for grilling those delicious sirloin burgers.  Thank you to all that attended and also to 
those who brought side dishes. 
Mr. Michael Friolet stated that all club equipment was in good working order.  Michael has 
scheduled an Antenna Maintenance Party for Saturday April 27, 2019 at 9 AM to secure the 
cables to the tower.  Michael stated that a Hustler 4BTV antenna was donated to the club. 
Mr. Bob Goldberg stated that the repeater was in good working order.  Bob is planning to have 
a test session sometime in July. 
Mr. Rick Sochon, Emergency Coordinator, stated that the hospital now has an Emergency 
Coordinator.  Rick and Mr. Doug Gatchell will try to get information on what is happening with 
CERT. 
Mr. Bill Barron and Mr. Joel Bahl have arranged for KE4ZIP to participate in the Florida QSO 
Party Saturday April 27 and Sunday April 28.  There is a signup sheet in the club room. 
Mr. Bill Barron reported that HF Contesting upgrades have been completed. 
Mr. Ed Blecher reported that the wire antenna project is progressing. 
 
Program for the General Meeting:  Mr. Joel Bahl KQ0J will do a presentation on HF antennas. 
 
The following members were also in attendance:  Mr. Doug Gatchell, Mr. Michael Friolet, and 
Mr.  Joel Bahl.  
                                                                   
Meeting closed at 2:00 PM 
 


